STEVE OLIVER
HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT
TOWN OF GUILDERLAND

GUILDERLAND

Town of Guilderland Highway Department
P.0. Box 162, French’s Mill Road
Guilderland Center, New York 12085
Phone: 861-5108 - Fax: 861-5840

The Town of Guilderland will be reconstructing and adding to the sidewalks on
ELMWOOD STREET

Starting on Monday, June 3, 2013.

The work will begin on the west side of the street and this will be on an ongoing
project over the next few years.

We expect to be up that side of EImwood Street in about three (3) weeks.

If you have any questions, please contact Ken Runion at Town Hall (356-1980 or
runionk@townofguilderland.org) Steve Oliver at the Highway Department (861-
5108 or s.oliver@nycap.rr.com).

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation, and patience.




